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Dear Parents,

We are deeply overwhelmed by the flow of your valuable feedback through
messages & mails. We are deeply touched by your encouragement and support.

Further, we would also like to place on record our appreciation of the following :
1. Everyone adhered to the seating arrangement.

2. No parent moved ahead to take photographs.

3. All parents were seated till the end.

All these small gestures facilitated a smooth & seamless flow of events.

The positive energy was palpable all through from the children & parents.

With everyone’s prayers & wishes ‘Uttishtha Bharat’ was a huge success.

We were extremely happy to trace the beautiful journey of Bharat through the 4
Yugas & give our children the right understanding of Bharat.

We once again express our gratitude to all of you.

DAV International School-Mulund is a strong team with parents, teachers & our
children.

with warm regards,




